
DATE:  1 July 2003 
 
 
 
To:  Reviewing FCC Engineer 
 
RE: 15.517 Report submitted today, July 1, 2003 
 
Please supercede previous report submitted with this one.  The only change in the two 
reports is the addition of the Engineer responsible for the Broadband (low) Emissions. 
 
Thank You. 
 
Marianne 
 


